RFQ 22-01 ADDENDUM:

Our email system was temporarily blocking emails from outside parties for the
email address procurement@nfc.edu. This problem was resolved. Because of
this technical difficulty, the College has extended the deadline for questions

related to RFQ 22-01 to 2/03/2022 at 4:30 pm.




